
To: Parents/or Guardians of BCHS Students 

Re:  Military Recruitment Contact 

 

On October 9th, 2002 Congress passed legislation known as the No Child Left Behind Act. 

One requirement of schools is the release of student information to military recruiters. 

Parents may elect to opt out of this release of their child’s information if a request is made 

in writing. 

 

If you wish for your son/daughter NOT to be on the recruitment list for the armed forces of 

the United States of America, please return this notice with the student’s name, grade and 

a parent signature. The list is released to recruiters:  therefore, we will need to have 

signatures on file by October 12th, 2018. This is to give reasonable assurance that your 

child’s name will be omitted. 

 

 

Please do NOT release my student’s information to the military. 

 

Student’s Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Student’s Grade: ___________ 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Please return this form to Ms. Penny vanBrandwijk in the Counselor’s suite by October 12th, 

2018. 


